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NEWS & HIGHLIGHTS

IMPORTANT DATES

CONTACT

JOIN THE PTA

Time has flown by and I can hardly believe we are almost at the end of the first nine
weeks of school. Behind the scenes, the PTA is gearing up for the year. The dolphin fund
is underway and as the largest fundraiser of the year. It funds many of the programs
and support for teachers and students. One of my favorite new events - Popsicles on

the Playground is this week to help foster fun and community at our school.
Reflections information went home and I can’t wait to see all the wonderful art!

Best Regards, Erin Nielsen

Please consider donating to the dolphin fund if you haven’t already - visit the
website: jacksondavispta.com
Please consider joining the pta and attending a meeting anytime (kids are welcome)
to provide input - we are very laid back & need your ideas!
did you know that the jdes pta funded the classroom safety/emergency bags each
teacher is required to have at all times. Uniformity in the bags helps substitutes &
keeping our children healthy and safe.

9/9 - 9/20 - Dolphin Fund
9/19 - popsicles on the playground
9/30 - spirit wear store opens
10/08  pta meeting @6pm in the library -
all are welcome!!!
10/17 - books & Boos (book fair open)
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